Chris O'Brien

From: Bodemann <cbodemann@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 8:16 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

| oppose bill H8183. The state already assess us 7% sales tax and 1% plus state and local fees and higher property taxes
because we are STRs. We are squeeze between taxes, fees plus our own management fees. We are forced to pass on to
our customers. They can only take so much before they stop coming to Rl. Then we all would lose.

Chuck bodemann
19 white terr
Middletown RI 02284

Sent from my iPhone



